
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 6/5/2017 2:59:30 PM
Subject: Phone Message

Hey,
 
The voicemail that I had was actually for you…
 
6/5/17
Robert Kittle w/ WSPA TV
803-776-200
 
Re: Campaign Account
 
L-
 

 
Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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